
From: Joe Gusman
To: NBRArfc2016
Subject: we are working on three separate rural areas
Date: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 11:20:51 AM
Attachments: joe.vcf

To whom it may concern,
We  feel our input would be valuable in that our customers are long time providers
of rural services and are now in a state of flux due to changing viewership, the cost
of all fiber networks, and a shifting population with completely different expectations
from the "boomers" are used to getting.
This shift is affecting rural providers all across the US
Joe Gusman
 Manager 
 Veterans  IT Services Management
cell  727 831 1592
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